                                      [image: image1.jpg]


       

Press Information

For release


17 October 2016
GET READY FOR WINTER WITH FREE MOPAR BATTERY CHECK
Research shows that more than 20 per cent of vehicles need to have their batteries replaced every year. Now Mopar wants to ensure customers’ batteries are fit for the winter season ahead, inviting them for a complimentary winter check, as part of its new ‘At your Service’ commitment to customers.      
A free vehicle battery check, in time for the long, winter months ahead, is being offered to Fiat Chrysler Automobiles UK customers by Mopar, the FCA aftersales brand for accessories, services, customer care and genuine spare parts.  The offer starts today (17 October) and closes on 31 December 2016.
“Not only does the cold affect your battery’s charge, but winter is when all of your vehicle’s electrics work hardest,” says Andy Hayward, Mopar Parts & Service Commercial Manager. “That includes heater blowers, air conditioning, heated screen, windscreen wipers, diesel glow plugs and if you’re lucky, heated seats!”

The winter check ensures the battery and the parts that keep it charged are in good order. A Battery Check report reveals the condition of the battery and charging system, including alternator output and alternator drive belt.

Free fitting is offered if a replacement battery is required. For more details, customers should contact their authorised dealer *.

Ends
* Participating Retailers only
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